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COMMUNITY WARNED ABOUT CHANCES OF SEVERE THUNDERSTORMS 

The Department of Co-operative Governance and Traditional Affairs warns the 

communities about severe chances of severe thunderstorms over the whole Province, 

especially in the Highveld areas, today. Road users are advised to take precautions 

while driving. Farmers are advised secure their livestock. Parents are advised to 

protect their children by keeping them in well constructed structures. Be mindful of 

flash floods and rising streams. All resources are placed on high alert. 

For any disaster emergencies you can contact The Provincial Disaster Management 

toll free number:  0800 202 507. 
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